Home learning
P.E.

Hello Squirrels!

You are all doing so well with your yoga and I am very impressed with the pictures you have sent.

This week’s yoga is based on the story We’re Going on a Bear Hunt. Fingers crossed you do not get caught by any bears. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KAT5NiWHFIU
Please send a picture of your favourite pose from this yoga session. 

Last week we practiced throwing paper aeroplanes. This week we are going to carry on practicing throwing, but we are going to be thinking about our aim and accuracy when we throw.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tHRvquNKf1Q
Please send a picture showing the furthest you were able to throw your object into the target.

I can not wait to see your pictures! 

Have fun!
